
Subject: Re: Updated and new benchmarks
Posted by mirek on Fri, 14 Mar 2008 17:44:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

zsolt wrote on Fri, 14 March 2008 12:02The title of third column should be "D language / U++".

Well, depends. Strictly said, yes. But maybe it is confusing that way too.

Mirek
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